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MEMORANDUM


To: Professor Abreu, Director of Service 
From: Isabella Velasquez, Student IV
Date: March 8, 2018
Re: Weekly Restaurant Review 



	This week in Restaurant visits, Food Critic Pete Wells discussed briefly the return of the world’s most expensive restaurant chain in New York City, L’Atelier de Joel Robuchon. Wells depicts these restaurants as most talked about amongst the food lover community. This chain has several locations around the world. Originating in Paris, France L’Atelier also made its way overseas to Tokyo, Japan and Las Vegas, U.S. What makes this restaurant chain unique and intriguing, is its high standard cuisine and fine dining experience. In addition, the food there was Wells described to be impeccable. When Wells went one of the first few times, he would’ve never thought, “anything could taste as good the simple combination of a langoustine and a basil leaf inside a see-through wrapper or fried brik pastry”. However, Wells’ nostalgia faded when he visited the new Atelier restaurant. Wells wasn’t as pleased with the new menu, and he wasn’t too fond of the new plating, he felt the decorations were out of place and defeated the whole purpose of the L’Atelier experience. In addition to his disappointment, Wells was unimpressed with his $44 pair of mini burgers topped with foie gras.  He described it to be expensive and not “a Robuchon brain wave”. Wells especially didn’t like the spiced eggplant, which was mushy, and it was under a runny boiled egg for $32. After his third visit, that’s when the restaurant was finally living up to its name. The food was getting better and so were the prices. 
	Overall, I feel the restaurant is too pricey for my liking and it wont guarantee a satisfying meal the first time, but who knows maybe it is good and the names lives up. Respectively, I would only recommend people who wouldn’t mind eating expensive cuisine more than once. 
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